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LEGAL NOTICE – PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Oneida-Herkimer Solid Waste Management Authority will hold a public hearing to receive and consider 
comments regarding its proposed 2020 budget and rate schedule on Monday, November 18, 2019 at 4:30 
PM in the Authority Public Meeting Room, 1600 Genesee Street, Utica. A regular meeting of the Authority 
will immediately follow the public hearing. The proposed 2020 budget and rate schedule are available on 
the Authority’s web site at: www.ohswa.org 
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